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Anna Wynn

From: Elizabeth Burdick
Sent: Monday, December 23, 2024 10:09 AM
To: Anna Wynn
Subject: FW: Opposition to the application by Cashman/GFI for a quarry in Gales Ferry

Importance: High

Anna, Please save the below email as a public comment exhibit.  
 
Regards,  
Liz Burdick 
Director of Land Use & Planning  
Town of Ledyard 
741 Colonel Ledyard Highway, Ledyard, CT 06339 
Telephone: (860) 464-3215 ~ Email: planner@ledyardct.org 
TOWN HALL HOURS: MON-THURS, 7:30AM – 4:45PM  

 
From: dunnsolutions@comcast.net <dunnsolutions@comcast.net>  
Sent: Thursday, December 19, 2024 9:15 PM 
To: Elizabeth Burdick <planner@ledyardct.org> 
Subject: Opposition to the application by Cashman/GFI for a quarry in Gales Ferry 
Importance: High 
 
Dear Ledyard Planning and Zoning Commission, 
 
We are wriƟng to strongly oppose the applicaƟon by Cashman/GFI for a quarry in Gales Ferry. 
 
We have lived in Gales Ferry for almost 40 years. We have raised our children here and have reƟred here. We have 
always been very happy with the quality of life In Ledyard/Gales Ferry. We now feel that this quality of life is in jeopardy 
with the applicaƟon by Cashman/GFI for a quarry in our town. We believe that if this applicaƟon is approved, our health 
and safety and those of the residents in our town, current and future, is at risk. It has the serious potenƟal to negaƟvely 
impact our property values, the desire of people to move to town and our ability to live without serious health risks, 
among other issues. We are all for an increase to the tax base in town, but not for something like this. In addiƟon, the 
damage to the area surrounding an important historical site, Mt. Decatur, and potenƟally the site itself, is unacceptable. 
We strongly urge you to reject this applicaƟon and preserve the health, safety and way of life of our town. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Janine and Greg Dunn  
3 Hermitage Drive 
Gales Ferry, CT 06335 
 
 


